






French Club will be showing a film at their 

next meeting, Wednesday in room 214. All 

students are welcome to attend! Non-

French Club Members MUST pay $2 to 

attend the film! There will be movie snacks 

and drinks to enjoy during the film. If you 

wish to attend, please stop by Madame 

White's room 214 to pick up a permission 

slip. 



Attention all Track athletes not involved in 

a winter sport......there will be a call out 

meeting Tuesday November 26th in the 

study hall room right after school. They 

will start the meeting at 3:05 and it should 

last about an hour. Please plan to attend 

even if you are just thinking about 

running.



There will be an FCCLA 

Meeting Tuesday from 3-

4:30 p.m. in the Culinary 

Lab.  They will be making 

dog treats for Dearborn 

County PAWS. 


